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An effort is underway to map all of the aban-
doned rail lines in Clermont County, Ohio, us-
ing the latest computer technology.  The gen-
eral location of all of the railroads in Clermont
County is known.  But the exact location of
some of these lines is still a mystery.  Your help
is needed.  If you are aware of any remaining
track beds on your property, allowing us to
identify and photograph them would be greatly
appreciated.  If you are interested in helping
please contact us.

Did you know that railroads once ran through Mt. Carmel, Felicity,
Newtonsville, Amelia, Bethel, Owensville, and New Richmond?

If you have any old
photographs of trains,
track, or stations in
Clermont County we
would like to make
copies of these if possi-
ble.  Any evidence such
as this will certainly
help the effort.

This effort is in no way
related to any govern-
ment agency nor is it
related to any “Rails-
to-Trails” movement.
We’re just railfans with
a love for maps!


